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Fil Cerone
Director of Sustainability, Environment and Planning
Sydney Metro
Level 43, 680 George Street
Sydney, NSW, 2000

19/05/2022

Dear Mr Cerone

Sydney Metro City & SW - Chatswood to Sydenham (SSI-7400)
Ancillary Facility Management Plan - Barangaroo

I refer to the Ancillary Facility Management Plan (AFMP) – Barangaroo, revision 0, dated 12 May 2022
which was submitted to the Planning Secretary for information in accordance with Condition A16 of SSI
7400.

I note that the AFMP (revision 0):
 has been reviewed and endorsed by the Environmental Representative, and;
 contains the information required by the conditions of approval.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the AFMP and the conditions of approval,
then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Scott Cooper at
scott.cooper@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Grant Brown
A/Team Leader - Rail
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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